
PUBLIC NOTICE  
FARMINGTON CITY 

Notice is hereby given, that on March 4th, March 13, March 25th and March 27th, 2025, at 
6:00 - 7:30 p.m at various locations (see below) a Neighborhood Open House will be held 
to receive your input at a Farmington General Plan Update open house.  The City Council 
and Planning Commission may attend some or all of these open house events. 

The complete public notice is posted on the Utah Public Notice Website; 
www.utah.gov/pmn/, the Farmington City Website; farmington.utah.gov, and at 
Farmington City Hall. To request a copy of the public notice or for additional inquiries 
please contact Lyle Gibson at Farmington City offices lgibson@farmington.utah.gov and 
801-451-2383.

DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda were posted at Farmington City 
Hall, Utah Public Notice Website and the city website on February 25, 2025 DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder  
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